
 

 

General Membership Meeting Minutes 
July 2, 2012 

 

Call to order 19:18 and 18 attendees 

 

Board Reports 

 Secretary- To clarify in the June minutes you have to be a registered participant to do a ride 

along. Also Paddock will be defined by the event chairs & board, event by event. 

 Treasurer- Checking $4208.03 in combined accounts. Next event and porta  potties are paid for. 

Toyota Park has also already been paid for. Everything is being finalized for those needing 

refunds for the canceled event.  

 Director- Darryl got the cones. 

 Vice President- No comments.  

 President-Went straight to regular reports. 

 

Regular Reports 

 Membership, Registration & Administration-Registration and worker assignments went well at 

the June 10th event.  

 Equipment, Properties & Technology –Timing equipment is working well. Arush is still waiting 

on a quote for printer & cable. We do not believe anyone looked into the one radio that was not 

working properly. We will have to do that at the next event. 

 Schedule and Sites- We lost the site for the 7/1 event due to the village putting up barricades 

that blocked our event site. This was beyond our control as well as that of the Sears Center. 

They were very apologetic.  We will do July 14 & 15th for a twin event. We are unsure if we will 

be able to leave the cones out on the 14th over night. Tony and Wes (double checking with Wes 

will do the 14th and the Barowski’s will do the 15th. We are looking to add a 9th event with Lake 

County Fairgrounds. Discussed what was of more interest to the majority, another twin event or 

a Sunday later in the season.  Seemed more preferred another Sunday date later in the season. 

 Trophies- Nothing to report. 

 Sponsors- Keith from KEITH TENANT PHOTOGRAPHY said pictures will be posted to website 

soon. See link on our home page. Also Mike stated it appears that more people are starting to 

use the magnets instead of tape. 

 

Event Three Review 

 We had 87 entries. Everything seemed to work well and got all the runs in. 

 Tried out a couple of new specialty people and things worked out fine. 



 We had a low cone count, thanks to a good course set up. The runs in the morning & afternoon 

remained pretty consistent.  

 Workers checked in when they were supposed. 

 

Old Business 

 None 

 

New Business 

 A Fast Track came out that affected all the cars in STF class such as Tom Beall’s Rabbit. It 

involves VW’s from 1972-89 

 Grassroots Motorsports will have a table describing STF. We will compare Tom’s Rabbit at that 

time. Until then the STF competitors will be e-mailed and asked if they think Tom should be 

allowed to compete in STF. 

Announcements 

 None 

 

Adjourned 20:00- Submitted by Tom Beall 


